
 

POINT LOMA HIGH SCHOOL 

COLLEGE NIGHT 2012 
 

CONSIDERING COLLEGES OUT-OF-STATE: 

“CREATING OPTIONS IN  

YOUR COLLEGE SEARCH” 

Presentation and College Fair 
 

Meet representatives from Colleges & Universities 

from all over the country! 
 

Point Loma High is proud to present this special program for families wanting to know the 

benefits of considering colleges out-of-state. This will be the focus of the event, and it will 

feature representatives from different universities.  We hope to help broaden your college 

search by providing useful information about considering colleges outside of California. 

 

Learn the benefits of attending college out-of-state: 
Increased chances for admission          Lower tuition cost options 

The opportunity to graduate on time                                 Greater scholarship opportunities/WUE 

The chance to learn more about yourself      Real world experience & networking  

Learning how to adapt to a new setting       Finding the perfect “fit” school 

 
 

      
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

        
 

 

 
 Tuesday, November 13, 2012 

 

Location: Performing Arts Center & 
Point Loma High School, Large Gym 

 

Time: 6:00 – 8:30 pm 
 

Agenda 
6:00 pm Presentation “Considering College Out-of-State” 

7:30– 8:30 pm College Fair with in state and out of state colleges 

 
 

 Hosted by: 

Point Loma High Pointer Association  

& 

Point Loma High School Counseling Office 


